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To, 

Mr. Chetan J. Machhi, 

M.Tech (Structure) 

Gujarat 

Date:30/6/2018 

Subject: letter of appreciation  

Reference: 60 hour Training of STAAD Pro organized by SGT UNIVERSITY in co-operation with     

PICKTAIL during 11/6/2018 to 29/6/2018. 

 

Dear Mr. Chetan J. Machhi, 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for conducting training on STAAD Pro software 

to enhance student’s software skills and awaking them about latest technology in structure design 

.The training was a success and was appreciated by the participating students and faculty members. 

The objective of training was disseminating the fundamentals of civil engineering, structural design 

& analysis using STAAD Pro software and various site visits to give them field knowledge .The 

participants were significantly benefited by the training. The institute and company’s officials 

appreciate your time, dedicated effort for conducting the training and contribution in improving the 

well-being of the participants. 

 

 

With Thanks and Regards 

Ankit Sharma  

Corporate Head 

PICKTAIL 

 


